Creetings from

Dutton  .,,.
State School & . ey

Dear Dutton Park State School Parent/Caregiver,

Thank you for your continued support and contribution towards the P&C.

Each year the Dutton Park State School P&C offers parents an opportunity to make a financial contribution which
will assist the school. Financial contributions are required because our State and Commonwealth Governments
provide funding for basic resources only.

In the past, funds were raised from the school community through the voluntary contribution and this funding
enabled the school to purchase items such as:

= Electronic white boards
= Upgrade of school resources, facilities and gardens
=  Offering programs to build resilience and self esteem

The voluntary contribution will assist the P&C, within its capacity and in consultation with school administration, to
action those areas that have been identified as important to the school community.

How to make your voluntary contribution

Option1  Make your contribution online through an electronic banking website (see details below), or
Option 2 Fill out the slip below and return to the locked box labelled P&C which is located on the veranda of the
school Administration building

Option 1:
1. Nominate how much you wish to contribute
2. Enter banking details
Account name: Dutton Park State School P&C Association
BSB number: 064132
Account number: 00900404
3. Please remember to include your full name and child’s class in the reference
4. If you would like to receive a receipt for your contribution, please email

pandcsecretary@duttparkss.eq.edu.au

Option 2:
| wish to donate (please tick):

D $50 D $100 D $150 D Other:

| have enclosed: D Cheque

Please make cheques out to: Dutton Park State School P&C Association

D Yes, | would like to receive a receipt and my email address is:

Parent name: Child’s name and class:




